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St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School 

Message from the Headteacher  

Dear Parents/Carers  
Welcome back after half term to Autumn 2. It is lovely to see all of our pupils 
back with us and ready for a busy Autumn 2 half term. 
The titles of this term’s topics suggest how much fun the children are going to 
have: 
EYFS:  Can we explore it? 
Y1/Y2: Muck, Mess and Mixtures  
Y3/Y4:  Burps, Bottoms and Bile  
Y5/Y6:  Darwin’s Delights 
 
The Knowledge Organisers will be emailed to you soon so that you can support 
your children with their learning. 
This week has seen the lead up to Remembrance Sunday. Our pupils have spent 
time this week reflecting on and learning about Remembrance Sunday and the 
effect of such conflict on families and people. We know how important it is for 
our pupils to understand and have time to think about the impact and sacrifices 
made in something that happened a long time ago in comparison to their life 
time.  
 
This half term we are also collecting donation for the Y3/4 children to take to the 
Hartlepool Foodbank and as a whole school we are taking part on the Toys for 
Our Town initiative. If you have any queries around any of these please contact 
the school office.  
 
Wishing you a peaceful weekend 
 
Mrs Hill  

Email: elwick.admin@hartelwickfederation.org.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Facebook: @stpeterselwick 

Monday 11th November—Y3/4 Foodbank Collection.  
Tuesday 12th November (3.10pm-3.30pm) —Y3/4 Ford Castle  Parents Meeting. 
Wednesday 13th November (3.10pm & 5pm) - Y6 SATs Parents Workshop—An       
information evening about SATs and how we will be supporting your child as well as a 
chance to ask any questions. 
Friday 15th November—Children in Need—To raise money this year for Children in 
Need the theme is Fancy Dress. We understand that not all pupils enjoy ‘dressing up’ and 
they are more than welcome to come in non-uniform for a small donation. 
  
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any time should contact the 
school office to arrange a mutually  agreeable time.  

Dates for your diary and other information…... 

Super Star  
EYFS—  Libby Stokes 

Y1/2— Hunter Coleman 
Y3/4—  Zacharie  Davison 

Y5/6— Izabel Walsh  
 

St. Peter’s Key 
EYFS– Lincoln Coleman 
Y1/2– Thomas Ashton 
Y3/4–  Matilda Norris 

Y5/6–  Taliah Loughlin  
 

Golden Quill  
EYFS—  Indi Laycock 

Y1/2–  Nicole Laughton 
Y3/4–  Hannah Wells  

Y5/6– Elodie Davison  
 

Maths Award  
EYFS–  Matilda White  

Y1/2– Isla Kirk 
Y3/4–  Anna Teague  
Y5/6–  Henry Norris  

Admissions Policy 2021-2022—Consultation  
 
Northern Lights Learning Trust are consulting on their admission policies. Consultation 
on the Admissions policy for St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School for entry 2021-2022 is 
now open and will close on Monday 6th January 2020. The proposed admission policy 
detailing the admission arrangements can be found on our website http://
www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk/elwick/consultation/  
 
Any comments on the proposed policy can be forwarded to    
consultation@hartelwickfederation.org.uk or in writing to the school office. This email 
address will not be monitored during the course of the consultation.   
  
If you require a hard copy of the proposed policy, please request this from the school 
office on 01429 274904 or elwick.admin@hartelwickfederation.org.uk  

IMPORTANT DATES  
 

Y6 SATS 2020  
11th May – 14th May 2020 

Y2 SATs  
May 2020 

Y1 Phonics  
June 8th – June 12th 2020 
Y4 Multiplication Check  

from June 8th to June 29th 2020 
 

Children must attend school on these dates. 
Please  

contact school if you have any queries.  
 

Please note: The first bank  
holiday in May that would have normally 

been on  
Monday 4th has been moved to Friday 

8th May 2020.  

Award Winners  

https://www.facebook.com/stpeterselwick/?modal=admin_todo_tour

